
JANUARY 2023 EVENTS AND UPDATES

Dear Muriel Steele Society Members,

Happy 2023! We hope that this year brings you health, happiness, and much success.

We’d like to share a few updates from our members. If you have something you’d like to
share with MSS, please email the Communications Committee (alexis.colley@ucsf.edu
or maria.romerohernandez@ucsf.edu). We welcome updates big and small, personal or
professional, and serious or silly!

In April, Dr. Varma of Colorectal Surgery (and her husband, Dr. Terdiman of
Gastroenterology) were honored by the SF Fire Department for their care of firefighters
with colorectal cancer at their annual White Helmet Gala. The white helmet is the
highest honor for a firefighter. There was a bagpipe procession, and one of Dr. Varma’s
own patients bestowed the white helmet award to honor and thank her!

The SF Fire Department Cancer Prevention Foundation is a national leader in the
prevention and early detection of cancer in active and retired firefighters. The funds
raised through the Igniting Hope Gala are a major source of funding for research, early
detection efforts, and patient assistance. If you would like to donate or learn more about
the program, go to: https://www.sffcpf.org/.
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We would also like to congratulate the UCSF Divisions of
Abdominal Transplant and Adult and Pediatric CT Surgery
on reaching the milestone of the 20,000th transplant! This
milestone has been reached by less than a handful of centers
in the entire U.S. and could not have been reached without the
dedication and hard work of our teams: nurses, physicians,
surgeons, anesthesiologists, surgical and perfusion techs,
social workers, pharmacists, and administrators, and most
importantly the organ donors who have provided the gift of life.

MSS is proud to recognize our members in the Divisions of Abdominal Transplant and
Adult and Pediatric CT Surgery.

Below are some highlights from the 2022 Physician Just Equity (PJE) newsletter, sent in
by the Founder & Executive Director of PJE, Dr. Pringl Miller. Physician Just Equity
exists to provide peer-support to physicians and surgeons in the United States who
experience workplace conflicts, through education, research, empowerment and
advocacy - Championing a Balanced Resolution - while facilitating institutional culture
change that optimizes patient care. You can access the entirety of the 2022 newsletter
here.

https://physicianjustequity.com
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_____________________________________________________________________

Save The Date
Check your email and the MSS calendar for exciting upcoming events!
_____________________________________________________________________

See below for this month’s “From MSS Members” section. If you
have anything you would like to feature (articles, advice, work
photos/achievements, family/personal photos/achievements, etc) in
this new section of our newsletters, please send an email to
themurielsteelesociety@ucsf.edu.

Check out our MSS Twitter (@UCSFMSS) and Instagram (@murielsteelesociety_ucsf).

Thanks for reading!
Your MSS Communications Committee

_____________________________________________________________________

From MSS Members
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_________________________________________________________________

For more information about the Muriel Steele Society, please visit our website or follow us on
Twitter.

See what’s coming up next on the Muriel Steele Society’s calendar of events.

https://murielsteelesociety.ucsf.edu/
https://twitter.com/ucsfmss?lang=en
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Have an opportunity or event that you’d like to share with the MSS membership? Email us at
themurielsteelesociety@ucsf.edu.


